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19 June 2025 

Secondary – Bridgehead Business Park Celebration Event  
   
   
   
   
    
   
   
     
 
Dear parent / carer  
   
As you are aware your son/daughter has been working on a sculpture project with a local 
Artist for the Bridgehead Business Park Woodland Trail. This project is now at an end and 
the students have produced some fantastic work.  We are extremely proud of what the 
students have produced, as are Wykeland, the company that owns Bridgehead Business 
Park and Woodland.  
   
For recognition of the students' hard work, we have been invited to a celebration event at the 
Business Park. The event will be a chance for the students to see their sculptures in situ at 
the Bridgehead site, and in context with the woodland. It is also an opportunity for Wykeland 
to congratulate them on their efforts and hard work on this project.   
   
This event takes place on Friday 4 July 2025 between 12.00pm and 2.30pm which means 
students will miss periods 3-5. Due to the event taking place over lunchtime, we advise that 
your child should bring a packed lunch and suitable drink as food will not be available. 
  
Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit, your consent will still be required for your child to 
attend.  To do this, please log into the Arbor parent portal by 12.30pm on Wednesday 2 July 
and search for Activities/Trips.  Unfortunately, if consent is not received by this time, your 
child will not be able to attend. 
  
Yours faithfully  

  
  
Mr M Wilkinson  
Teacher of Technology  
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